Dike, Darlene

From: David Castle |
Sent: 20 January 2017 15:53

To: Planning

Cc:

Subject: 5 Cannon Lane, 2017/0035/P Objection

The Heath and Hampstead Society
The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses them for their impact on
conservation and on the local environment.

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team

Planning Ref: 2017/0035/P

Address: 5 Cannon Lane
Description:  Access to flat roof.
Date: 19 Jan. 2017

Until recently this was an unspoilt andspecial corner of the Conservatition Area.

It is a pity that this large dwelling, which detracts from the
Conservation Area, was ever approved - with two basements (!!).

Any attempt to increase its size and height or the extent ofgarden excavation should be firmly
resisted.

It is unclear what change(s) the application is requesting.

Actually the only change shown on the drawingsis the proposed access to a large flat roof - ideal
for use as a terrace which would create

serious overlooking and noise problems for neighbours.

Such use would not be controllable by planning or any other law or regulation.

Please therefore refuse completely.



